
 

 

 

 
 
4 May 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carers of Year 9 Students 
 
BIG BANG FAIR NEC Birmingham - Trip Thursday 23 June 2022 
  
The Big Bang UK Young Scientists & Engineers Fair is the largest celebration of science, technology, 
engineering and maths (STEM) for young people in the UK.  The Big Bang Fair is an award-winning 
combination of exciting theatre shows, interactive workshops and exhibits and careers information 
from STEM professionals.   
 
The aim of the fair is to show young people the exciting and rewarding opportunities out there for them 
with the right experience and qualifications, by bringing classroom learning to life.  The Fair gives young 
people the chance to hear from inspiring engineers and scientists from some of the UK’s biggest 
companies and find out about the opportunities available in science and engineering.   
 
The Big Bang Fair 2022 will be packed full of exciting, 
interactive activities and has been designed specifically 
with 11 to 14year olds in mind, to provide the best careers 
inspiration, advice and opportunities to meet with real 
scientists and engineers. 
  
We have 60 places available for the fair, and these will be 
allocated on a first come, first served basis by payment 
being made on WEDUC/Squid. The cost of the trip is £17.   
The Trip is listed as an offer, under your payments purse 
Deadline for payment is Sunday 22 May. (If the payment is 
not visible on Weduc it is because all the places on the trip have been taken). 
   
Please also note these trip details: 

• We will be leaving campus at 8.30 am, so please be arrive on site by 8.15 am.   

• We will be back at BGLC in time for the school buses.   

• If we arrive back before the end of the school day then students will have to wait until 3.10 pm 
before leaving, and they will be supervised until then. 

• Please note that the Big Bang Fair will be taking photos at the event.   

• Students are required to wear full school uniform for the trip.   

• Food can be purchased at the NEC, or students can take a packed lunch.  Packed lunches will be 
provided by BGLC for any students in receipt of Free school meals.  

 
Yours sincerely 

 J Tapp 
 
Jennifer Tapp 
Science Teacher 


